
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 8, 2021 
 
Statement from Iditarod Race Marshal Mark Nordman: 
 
At approximately 8 p.m. today, Iditarod veteran musher Aliy Zirkle (bib #32) of Two Rivers, 
Alaska, was injured while coming in to the Rohn checkpoint. Aliy is in stable condition but based 
on information provided by a volunteer with medical training, I notified the Alaska State 
Troopers and the Alaska Rescue Coordination Center for assistance. The Alaska RCC is airborne 
and en route to the checkpoint to pick up Aliy and will transport her to Anchorage for further 
evaluation. Her dog team is in Rohn and being well cared for by volunteers at the checkpoint.  
 

### 
 
An update will be provided as more information becomes available.  
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